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July 12, 2022 

 
Division 7 Reservoir Replacement Project 

Informational Meeting 
    

Change to Virtual Meeting 
 
Due to a significant COVID-19 outbreak in the Sudden Valley 
community, Sudden Valley Community Association has cancelled 
Lake Whatcom Water and Sewer District’s rental of the Barn 
venue for the meeting scheduled at 6:30 pm, Tuesday, July 12, 
2022. We sincerely apologize for this inconvenience. 

    
The meeting will continue as scheduled virtually using the GoTo 
platform, starting at 6:30 pm, Tuesday, July 12, 2022.   
 

Agenda:  6:30 pm  GoTo virtual meeting platform available for log in 
   
  7:00 pm 30-minute Slide Presentation by Consultants 

  
 Consultants and District staff will take Q&A from attendees 

following the slide presentation.  

 
The GoTo virtual meeting can be access from: 

 

Your computer, tablet or smartphone: https://meet.goto.com/202173893 

 
Or, your phone using Access Code: 202-173-893 by calling +1 (312) 757-3121 

 
Get the app now and be ready when your first meeting starts: 

https://meet.goto.com/install 

https://meet.goto.com/202173893
tel:+13127573121,,202173893
https://meet.goto.com/install

